
IICSN Board Guidelines 

The administrators of the school, its faculty, and staff members serve under the governing board and 

must follow the rules set forth by the Nevada Revised Statutes, the Nevada Administrative Code, and 

the rulings/procedures set forth by the governing board members. 

Since the governing board of a charter school is a public body (through NRS 386.549) the board is given 

reasonable and necessary powers, not conflicting with the Constitution and the laws of the State of 

Nevada to attain the ends for which the charter is established and to promote the welfare of the 

students who are enrolled in the charter school. The governing board shall, during each calendar 

quarter, hold at least one regularly scheduled public meeting. At these meetings, the board will discuss 

matters concerning: (a) the academics of the school, (b) the financial status of the school, and (c) the 

organization issues as they relate to the operational standards of the school dealing with accountability 

to the sponsor and the public. 

Innovations has established a procedure for addressing parent concerns or ideas for the school. These 

can be found in each of the school's campus's offices. If parents or students feel as though their voices 

are not being heard or their needs being met, they are encouraged to attend the Governing Board 

meetings. These are public meetings and parents/students can make a written request to be placed on 

the board's public agenda. Addressing a letter to the Governing Board president detailing the concerns 

you wish to address also accomplishes this. Submission of this letter to the school's office will 

commence the process for addition to the board's agenda. The Governing Board welcomes parents and 

students at their meetings, as they do with all interested community members. 

 


